
Message of support from the Medical and Dental Board (MDB) of the HPCSA: 
 
Nelson Mandela University Medical School is a welcome addition to existing Medical Schools in 
South Africa. The MDB of the HPCSA wishes the new school of medicine every success in training 
future health practitioners. We also wish strength and health to Prof Zingela and the whole 
academic leadership in their execution of this daunting task. The HPCSA will remain supportive 
through the MDB in making sure that the training platform is appropriately accredited and that all 
the courses offered meet the required standards. Nelson Mandela University Medical School may be 
new but will remain equal to other older medical schools in terms of recognition and innovative 
programs.  
 
Congratulations! 
Prof Solly Rataemane  
Chairperson  
MDB of HPCSA   
 
 
 
 


